
COURTESY NOTICE  
CITY OF CAPITOLA 

CITY COUNCIL 
 
 

     
DATE:     March 8, 2018 
TIME:      7 p.m. 
PLACE:  City Council Chambers, 420 Capitola Avenue, Capitola 
 

 
 
 

At its March 8 regular meeting, the City Council will conceptually 
review a proposed special event, intended to be a successor to the 
Begonia Festival. The proposed event would be held on Saturday and 
Sunday, September 29-30, and include many of the same activities as 
the former Begonia Festival, including a sandcastle contest, rowboat 
races, and a nautical parade on Soquel Creek. The proposed nautical 
parade would take place on September 29 at approximately  
7-9 p.m., and would involve floats illuminated with LED lights. In 
addition, the event organizers are proposing a partnership with the 
Wharf to Wharf Race to put on a 5k run on Saturday morning to help 
raise funds for the event. 
 
 

If you require special assistance to attend the meeting, including needs addressed 
by the Americans with Disabilities Act, notify the City at least 3 days prior to the 
meeting by calling 831-475-7300.   
 
The City Council agenda and complete packet are available at the City’s website:  
www.cityofcapitola.org on the Friday prior to the Thursday meeting.  Need more 
information?  Contact the City at 831-475-7300 during normal business hours, 
write to the City of Capitola, 420 Capitola Avenue, CA 95010, or by email at 
citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us 
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